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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 23 December 1996
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I just wanted to write and say how much Norma and I enjoyed our walk-
about in Ballynahinch town centre last week. We much appreciated the warm

response we received and would like to pass on our thanks to all those involved

in our Visit.

With best wishes for the coming year,
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Councillor William Biggerstaff




